
Society for the Preservation and Encouragement of Barber Shop Quartet Singing in America

The Far Western District Association

of Barbershop Chapters was

authorized by the Society to be

organized in a letter dated October

22, 1946 and signed by

“International President” Frank H.

Thorne and “International

Secretary” Carroll P. Adams.

The purpose of this book is

to cover everything that has

happened since in the 50

year life

of the

FWD.


